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The Wind Operations Task Force has not met since Aug 31.
The WOTF last discussed the ideas found in two white papers: 

1) If some WGRs can respond to a regulation signal, how can ERCOT measure this response, and what else needs to be changed to enable WGRs to provide regulation service?

2) Are other ancillary services necessary to help control ramping conditions or low load / high wind conditions?

A WOTF meeting has been penciled in for Mon Oct 26, but currently does not have an active agenda.
